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1    10/19 – Can you tell me if the ALTCS RFP will 

require an actuarial certification, similar to the one 

that was released in 2006? 

10/22 - Yes, you should expect that an actuarial 

certification will be required. 

2    10/26 – Will this procurement include individuals 

with Developmental Disabilities or just the EPD 

population? 

10/28 - It is for the EPD population. 

3    10/29 – When we go into this site (AHCCCS RFP0, 

we are able to access information related to the 

upcoming ALTCS RFP.  One of the letters is the 

LOI letter and references 2006.  Are we able to use a 

modified (updated with the year) letter for our 

LOI’s?  If this is not the current letter, when do you 

think the current LOI will be available for our 

ALTCS RFP? 

10/29 – A new LOI is being reviewed now and should 

be available shortly.  You will need to use the 

approved LOI.  Thank you. 

4    10/29 – We had a meeting about providing us with 

actuary services for the RFP.  If we choose to accept 

AHCCCS rates rather than submit our own, will 

AHCCCS’ actuarial review be sufficient? 

11/1 - If AHCCCS were to offer rates in your General 

Service Area (GSA) the rates would be AHCCCS 

actuarial approved.  However, until the RFP is 

released there is no guarantee as to how rates will be 

awarded. 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      
 


